
Willson & Pechacek, P.L.C.

is pleased to announce that our

Clarinda office will be relocating

to 301 E. Main Street in Clarinda,

Iowa. Willson & Pechacek, P.L.C.

will be sharing an office with

Turner, Jones & Bitting. Paul S.

Wilson, an attorney of the firm,

will begin meeting with clients at the relocated Clarinda

officeeffective immediately.Thetelephonenumberremains

the same: 712-542-2141. Appointments are available every

Tuesday andThursday. Paul is fromClarinda and graduated

from CHS in 2008.

Willson & Pechacek, P.L.C. also has offices in Council

Bluffs, Carroll, Treynor, Oakland, Harlan, and Onawa, and

practices in individual and corporate tax planning, estate

and trust planning, and real estate, as well as civil litigation.


